

Thank you once again for booking tickets to A Night in Vegas! We are very excited about our brand new event and look forward to hosting you at this Vegas-themed fundraiser on Friday 20th October.







Where to go: The Function Room @ The Broadway Hotel, Letchworth Garden City, SG6 3NZ

Parking is available on-site at the venue but limited, so we recommend car sharing if choosing this option.

Alternatively, there are plentiful public car parks nearby in the town centre, or Letchworth Garden City train station is conveniently located less than 5 minutes' walk away.







Within reason, anything goes, but we encourage you to dress glam.

So put on those blue suede shoes and come prepared to have a good laugh and a dance!







19:00 - Doors (and bar!) open, drinks reception on arrival

19:45 - Performance from J D King

20:30 - Hot finger buffet served and casino tables open

22:00 - Performance from J D King

22:45 - Raffle winners announced

23:00 - DJ and dancing

23:30 - Casino tables close and 'chip

leader' announced

00:30 - Last orders

01:00 - Carriages





Music & performances



- Enjoy two live performances from multi award winning Elvis impersonator J D King, re-enacting some classic tracks guaranteed to get you up and dancing.
- Our fabulous DJ will be playing tunes throughout the night, with the disco ramping up from 11pm until 1am. You can even request a song to be played ahead of the night just follow the link below to make your selection:

https://therequestlist.com/muypw1







Throughout the night, there will be plenty of opportunities to help raise funds for Garden House Hospice Care...

- A top end raffle with some great prizes to win, including:
 - A '4 ball' @ Knebworth Golf Club
 - Spa day for 2 at Champneys
 - Sundown cinema vouchers
 - Signed Rachel Stevens (of S Club 7 fame!) photograph
 - Arcadia sweet hamper
 - Lunch for 2 at Pitcher and Piano
 - o ...and more!
- Fancy and Flutter: If you're feeling lucky and ready to take your chance, there'll be Vegas-style casino tables for you to have a go at throughout the night! All money spent on chips will be donated to the Hospice, and the 'chip leader' at the end of the night will win a prize!

Please bring both cash and card with you — the night is all about having fun with friends and family whilst raising funds for the Hospice and enabling us to continue to provide our vital care.

We can't wait to see you on the night! If you are still unsure on anything, please contact us on 01462 679540 (option 3) or email events@ghhospicecare.org.uk.

But for now, get ready to have a little less conversation and a lot more dancing!

Best wishes,
Garden House Hospice Care — Events Team